
OCTOBER 2021 SELECTION GUIDELINES 

 

 
 

Selection Guidelines 
 

It is incumbent on the selectors and their appointed 
‘Chairperson’ to efficiently view all games ensuring the best 
possible squad / team is selected.  
This does not mean all selectors must see every minute of 
every match during the Selection Event. 
 
It is important for selectors to have down time. Therefore the 
‘Chairperson’ is to coordinate viewing of games by one or 
more of the selectors.  
 
The entire selection panel shall meet at least once a day at 
the Selection Event to discuss their findings. 
 
If the panel cannot reach a majority verdict on the final 
selections, the casting vote shall go to the Coach of the 
respective Team. 
 
The ‘Chairperson’ has the responsibility for ensuring that the 
Final Squads / Teams are submitted in the appropriate 
format to the Athlete Development Coordinator at Hockey 
Queensland by the due date.  


